

June 11, 2018

The City of Markham Ms. Lucy Haw—Town Clerk 101 Town Centre Boulevard Markham, Ontario 1.3R 9W3

Dear Ms. Haw.

Once again we would like to bring to your attention that the Greek Orthodox Community of Markham - Sts. Panteleimon, Anna & Paraskevi is holding our Annual Greek Summer Festival and this year will mark our 29th Anniversary! This Festival is one of the main Fundraising Events for our Church and is held during the last 2 weekends of the month of July.

Via Fax: 905-479-7771

The dates are as follows: July 20, 21, 22 and July 27, 28, 29 of this year at our Church grounds located at 11359 Warden Avenue (just North of Elgin Mills Road).

It will be an Event attended by more than 20,000 people! We would like to request a Special Occasion Permit for this Event to obtain our Liquor License and any other related Permits.

If you have any further questions, please contact frene Sideris at our office at 905-887-7311,

Thank You.

Tom Viotsopaules

Tom Kotsopoulos Chairperson - Festival 2018



IEPOX NAOI ATION NANTEAEHMONOI, ANNHE KAI NAPAIKEYHE

Greek Orthodox Community of Markham (York Rogian)

113.1 Warden Avenue Markham, Ontarlo 160 (M9 1, 905,087.71) 1, 905,007.061) stjanmarkhing#cope)s.com www.stjangocorg